
March 17, 2025

North Dakota Legislators, 

We are a homeschooling family from southwestern North Dakota. We have been 
homeschooling for over 8 years. In regard to Senate Bill 2400, we strongly oppose this bill. 
We encourage you to pass an amendment that would make a distinction between traditional 
homeschoolers as defined by law and those who take ESA funding. Thank you for your efforts
to maintain freedom and do the right thing for homeschoolers and other citizens of this great 
state. 

Respectfully, 

Luke and Erin Stadheim 
Rural Reeder, ND


